HAVING A BALL WITH GENKI BALLS

Residents of Salt Lake prepped for their third genki
ball toss this year. In 2 weeks, the fruits of their labor

will begin to cleanse the waterway.

Join us on November 23 at 1:00 pm for our final Genki

Ball toss of the year. Genki Ho!

DISTRICT 15 HIGHLIGHTS

Governor Green released $600,000 for a Capital
Improvement Project for Salt Lake Elementary School’s
playground and field. The funds will finance
construction to remove grass around the playground

and install synthetic turf.

Constituents of Moanalug, Salt Lake, and Kalihi
were able to connect with our HPD District 5 police
officers Tuesday night at their Meet the
Command event.

The community voiced concerns regarding bike
lane usage, e-bikes, and neighborhood security
watch. They also learned more about the
department’s efforts that promote building a
partnership within the community they serve.

For more information on District 5's Community
Policing Team, click here.



https://www.honolulupd.org/d5/

